
I’d like to recommend against inclusion of the provisions on Page 281 of HB2017 which divert 

public purpose funding collected from ratepayers for use in developing electric vehicle 

infrastructure.  The intent of the public purpose funding is to support building energy efficiency 

as managed by the Energy Trust.   While provision of electric vehicle infrastructure is a worthy 

goal,  this is an inappropriate diversion of funds not intend for this purpose.   
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